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Make Proper 
Sorting Easier 
• 	California is requiring organic material 
	 (such as food scraps) be diverted away 
	 from landfills and surplus food be 
	 redirected to hungry people.* 

• 	All residents and businesses in the City 
	 of San Ramon must have organic 
	 waste collection services. 

• 	Proper use of recycling and organics 
	 containers may decrease the amount of 
	 garbage service needed - minimizing your 
	 garbage bill. Contact ACI of San Ramon to 
	 improve your recycling and organics 
	 collection services.

To help with proper sorting, ACI of 
San Ramon provides one tote and pail 
to each multi-family unit at no charge.

THE RECYCLING TOTE makes it easy for your 
tenants to transport recyclables to the blue 
recycling collection containers at your complex.  

THE HANDY KITCHEN PAIL is for the collection 
of food-soiled paper and food scraps. Tenants 
simply empty the contents of the pail into the 
green organics collection containers at your 
complex. 

If you haven’t received your Recycling Totes and Handy 
Kitchen Pails yet, contact us today to arrange delivery.

FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE VISIT:
*www.calrecycle.ca.gov/organics/slcp

Trash-Free
San Ramon
The City of 
San Ramon’s 
new commitment
to encourage, educate, 
and reward its businesses 
and residents that take 
steps toward reducing 
dependency on single- 
use foodware. 
 
TOGETHER, WE CAN 
MAKE A DIFFERENCE! 
Choosing reusable 
dishware over disposables: 

-	Reduces the litter found 
on roadways and creek 
beds.

-	Avoids unnecessary trash 
that is normally sent to 
landfill (most disposable 
foodware is not readily 
recyclable, nor does it add 
nutrients to compost).

-	Protects the San Francis-
co Bay and Pacific Ocean 
from pollutants. 

-	Encourages customers to 
bring cups/water bottles/
travel mugs to be refilled, 
use reusable utensils, and 
bring reusable containers 
for leftovers.

Visit: www.sanramon.
ca.gov/trash-free to find 
participating locations, to 
nominate a business that 
should be considered for 
certification, and to 
discover ways to live a 
Trash-Free lifestyle!



Multi-Family Holiday Tree Collection
ACI of San Ramon will collect holiday trees 
at no additional charge during the month 
of January. Clean, green trees will be 
composted. 

THERE ARE 2 COLLECTION METHODS:
1. Complexes with a large number of holiday trees can request 
a debris box for collection. Contact us or visit our website: 
www.sanramonrecycles.com/holiday for more information, 
downloadable flyers, and a form to reserve your debris box.

2. Complexes can designate a collection area for trees during 
the month of January. Approval of designated collection area 
by ACI of San Ramon personnel is required. Contact us to make 
arrangements at 925-380-9480.

PLEASE REMEMBER:
• 	Remove all decorations, lights, & the stand.
• 	Cut tree in half if taller than 6 feet.
•	 Please do not place tree in any type of plastic 
	 wrap or bag.
• 	Flocked trees collected,  but will not be 
	 composted. 	
•	 Artificial trees no longer usable should be 
	 placed in the garbage. If reusable, please donate!

Holiday Service 
Schedule
THANKSGIVING WEEK: 
If your regular collection 
day is Thursday or Friday, 
service will be one day later.

CHRISTMAS WEEK: 
Service during the week of 
Dec. 24 - 30, 2023, 
will be one day later. 

NEW YEAR’S DAY WEEK: 
Service during the week of 
Dec. 31, 2023 - Jan. 6, 2024, 
will be one day later.

If your
collection

day is:

  Mon. Tue. Wed. Fri. Sat.
  20 21 22 24 25

Your holiday
collection

day will be:

  

  20 21 22 23 24
  Mon. Tue. Wed. Thu. Fri.

 

NOVEMBER 19 - 25, 2023

DECEMBER 24 - 30, 2023

DEC 31, 2023 - JAN 6, 2024

If your
collection

day is:

  Tue. Wed. Thu. Fri. Sat.
  26 27 28 29 30

Your holiday
collection

day will be:

  

  25 26 27 28 29
  Mon. Tue. Wed. Thu. Fri.

 

If your
collection

day is:

  Tue. Wed. Thu. Fri. Sat.
      2    3     4     5    6

Your holiday
collection

day will be:

  

     1     2     3     4     5
  Mon. Tue. Wed. Thu. Fri.

 
Everyone at ACI of San Ramon 

wishes you the happiest of holidays 
and a successful 2024!

SHARE THIS INFORMATION WITH YOUR TENANTS! This newsletter can be downloaded and 
printed from our website: www.sanramonrecycles.com/multi-family/resources. 


